
All Star 1 - 2025 - Chairs Report 
 
All Star 1 2025 seemed to be an overall success without any major incidents or concerns to 
report. Highlights included: 
 

 
• Our amazing speaker, Ron Abramson, sharing his knowledge, empathy, and humor on 

the current status of immigration law in our country. The lectures were well-attended and 
the audience appeared to be thoroughly engaged in this timely topic. 

• Solid overall attendance numbers. 
• We were encouraged by the attendance and participation of a substantial number of 

conferees under the age of 40, including families. And we also encouraged Pelican 
attendance at many of our events. Attracting younger adult conferees and making 
positive connections with Pels who could be potential future conferees hopefully 
supports a vibrant future for All Star I. 

• Strong participation in longstanding traditional activities and some new activities drew 
wide multigenerational attendance. 

• The continued strength of the children’s program was apparent with a wide variety of 
daily activities for children’s groups and the overall report from the group leaders of 
positive engagement from the youth. 

• Amazing music throughout the week included social hour, Musicale, Stunt Night, Name 
That Tune, and Led Zeppelin. 

• About 100 total minutes of rain for the entire week. 

 
Thank you all for your support and your efforts in volunteer roles. We can’t wait to see you all 
again in 2026. Good luck to Shelley and Steve! 
 
In Star Spirit, 
 
Ali and Phil 
 

 

 

 


